
 

 

Announcement of an important fact  

The management of ELLAKTOR, would like to inform the investor community, in 

accordance with the European Parliament and Council Regulation (EC) 596/2014 and the 

Athens Stock Exchange, and further to its relevant announcement on 20th of June 2019, 

that on 26th of July, 2019, has completed the sale/transfer of Elpedison SA shares, which 

were held by the subsidiary Hellenic Energy & Development (HE&D) S.A. and by the 

company ElvalHalcor S.A., to Elpedison BV. 

Kifissia, 26.07.2019 

 

 


